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Sublette County Sheriff’s investigators are stating that at this time there are no suspects in this

incident. Sheriffs investigators are looking into two other incidents that have similar facts but

are not sure at this time if they are connected. The Sheriffs Office is urging the public to keep

an eye open for anything that seems suspicious and out of the ordinary. This is a top priority

for the Sheriff’s Office. All available resources are in use.

The Sheriffs office is again requesting the public to keep an eye open for anything that seems

suspicious and out of the ordinary. Report this immediately to dispatch, 307-367-4378.

it is worthy of reporting anything that’s happened in the last two or three months that may

now seem suspicious, and you have not previously reported.

The safety of the community is the top priority of the Sheriffs Office. Sheriff Bardin is still

requesting that residents use caution and secure your premises.
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